
Thursday April 30 

Woodley Park News 

At its April meeting, the WPCA Executive Committee agreed to postpone the annual picnic, 

previously scheduled for June 24, until sometime in the Fall (virus conditions permitting). It also 

decided to not solicit membership renewals (and donations) until some degree of normality 

returns. 

Woodley Park Main Street has revamped its website, which now includes information about 

COVID-19 relief programs. You can also sign up for emails with timely updates. 

By the way, support local Woodley Park businesses! They are a vital part of our community. 

One restaurant that had closed, District Kitchen, has decided to reopen for delivery and take-

out. 

Our local farmers market at Maret remains open, 9 to 1 on Saturday. You can now order online 

for pickup at the market. 

You will be able to vote in the June primary by absentee ballot. Application here. 

Calendar 

Wednesday May 13, 7:30. WPCA Executive Committee Meeting. The agenda should be on the 

website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome via computer conferencing, just click 

here (Chrome works best, not Firefox or Safari), or you can call 202.850.0249. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 

For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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